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            August, 2018 

Newark Housing 

Authority: 

Executive Director:  

Marie Wasman 

315-331-1574 

• Ext. 225  Kari 

• Ext. 221 Receptionist 

 

OR 

 

www.newarknyhousing.org

  

 

Emergency After Hours 

315-331-8294 

 

Fire/Police 

911 

 

New Office Hours: 

 

Mon:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Tues: 8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Wed:  8:30-12:00 

     ***1:00-4:30 by  

      appointment only*** 

  

Thurs:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Fri:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Closed Monday-Friday 12:00-

1:00 for lunch 

    

Nice weather is here and everybody is out enjoying it!!  

Please make sure your children and guests, as well 

as yourself, are respectful towards your neighbors 

and other tenants. 

If we receive complaints regarding you, your children 

or guests’ behavior, Warning Letters will be issued 

which could lead to termination of your lease. 

Don’t risk losing your house...teach your children by 

example by showing them proper behavior towards 

others. 

Don’t Forget...Free Lunch for Kids 

Parents don’t forget...a FREE LUNCH will be served for children                    

ages 2-18 Monday thru Thursday thru August 9th.    

Lunch will be served between the hours of 11:00 am and 12:30 pm. 

 

Reminder to our recent high 

school graduates...if you are 

continuing on to college or 

have recently begun working, 

you must report this to the   

office.   Failure to do so is a 

lease violation and may        

jeopardize housing for your   

entire family. 

      Like Us On   

       

 

Go to Newark NY Housing  

Authority and like our 

page...keep up to date with the 

latest news, emergency       

closings or other Important 

information. 



    Important Dates to Remember:  

Saturday, 8/4/18—Community-wide garage sale 

Monday, 8/6/18—14 Day Notices and Late Fees issued for month of August if rent not paid 

by 12:00 noon on Monday, 8/6/18  

Wednesday, 8/8/18—Court for 14 Day Notices issued in July if not paid 

Week of 8/13/18—Annual Inspections for families with August recert date 

Tuesday, 8/14/18 & Wednesday, 8/15/18—Sealing & striping of driveways, parking lots and 

basketball court at Driving Park Circle 

MOLD 

Mold can be a serious problem and cause harm to you and your family.  Sometimes mold 

can be hard to detect.  A musty or earthy smell is one sign of mold.  Mold can be any color 

and is often staining and fuzzy.  Wet spots, dampness, or water leaks may lead to                

Infestations of mold.   

It is important to get rid of mold in your home as quickly as possible.  Clean areas by wiping 

them down with detergent solution such as Tilex or any other mold or mildew cleaner or 

bleach.  Be sure to dry the area after wiping it down. 

Mold can be hard to get rid of but easy to prevent.  Keep your home dry and the humidity 

low.  Report any water leaks immediately.  Get rid of clutter.  Clean your house regularly. 

Conserve Water Tips 

• Report all water leaks, drips no matter how 
small 

 
• Do not use the hose to clean sidewalks 
 
• Don’t let children play unattended with hoses 
 
• Keep swimming pools filled with a lower 

amount of water to    
reduce the amount of 
water splashed. 

SAVE ENERGY 

Air conditioners are the biggest users of electricity.  

Save   energy by: 

 Closing outside doors and windows during hot  

periods of the day and when the air conditioner is 

on; 

 Closing window shades and drapes; 

 Turning off the air conditioner when not at home or 

on mildly warm days; 

 Using the stove as little as possible. 


